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Apostolic: Please pray for the following sick and recovering: Reggie Garbacz and son, Dennis, 
Irene Garvey, Baby Harper, Cass Ketten, Bonnie King, Norm Kingsley, Peg and Chet Lewalski, 
Dominica Limburg, Ruth Lorenz, Aline Nielan, Chris Pankiewicz, Bella Pellitteri, Teresa Rapp, 
Irene Wagner, Rita Walter, and Ginny Wolski. 
 If you or someone in your family needs our prayers, please call Elaine Young (684-4920).  
We would like to keep our list current, so names will be removed after two months unless we 
are notified.  The long-term homebound are exempt from this rule. 
 Reminder—call Betsy Uhrich if you know of anyone who is sick.  
 
 
Hostesses for the November 9th meeting:  Diane Lojacono, Mary Ann Mercurio, and Terry 
Rupp 
 Our meeting will be in Selbert Hall at 6:30 PM.  Sarah Haefner will speak about her trip 
to Poland for World Youth Day. 
 There will NOT be a free will donation taken up for a Star of Bethlehem gift.  These 
funds will come out of our treasury. 
 
We welcome our newest member, Jeanette Dean! 
 
 
November Birthdays: 2 - Elaine Young, 3 - Sylvia Banas, 14 - Dominica Limburg, 21 - Janet 
Hegedus, 23 - Donna Albert and Roselyn Dentinger, 24 - Barb Craig 
 
 
Our rummage sale, held on October 15th, was successful.  Thank you to all the ladies who 
worked and/or donated items.  Clean-up was accomplished quickly with the help of many 
members and the Scouts from Troop 325.  Again, thanks to the Boy Scouts and our ladies! 
 
Our last Sodality Sunday was October 16th.  There were 20 Sodalists and 8 spouses.  The next 
Sodality Sunday is November 20th. 
 
 
  



 2 

Pie Sale:  This fundraiser will be held on November 19th and 20th after all the Masses except 5 
PM on Sunday.  Pies may be dropped off after 4 PM on Saturday and before the Sunday 
morning Masses.  Please no cream pies due to Health Department regulations.  Many 
parishioners look forward to enjoying our pies!  Please plan to bake several, if you are able, 
since we ran out of pies last year.  Apple and pumpkin sell especially well! 
 
 
Flowers for Mary Chapel: 
 
October 22nd         Phyllis Gulczewski 
October 29th          Debbie Wirth 
November 5th        Dorothy Plewinski 
November 12th      Marina Whitacre 
 
 
PROGRAMS AND MAJOR FUNCTIONS: 
 
  

November 9  Meeting 6:30 PM in Selbert Hall.  Sarah Haefner will speak on her trip 
to Poland for World Youth Day 

November 15 Board meeting 9:30 AM in the meeting room 
November  19 & 20 Pie Sale after all the Masses 
November 20 Sodality Sunday 8 AM Mass 
December 14 Sodality Christmas Party at 6:00 PM in Selbert Hall. 
January 10 Board meeting 9:30 AM in meeting room 
February 8 Lunch meeting at 12:00 Noon 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 


